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Friday, July 22, 2011 
 
Dear Parents and Staff: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to keep you informed about the ongoing site work for the Music Instructional Space 
and Auditorium (MISA) project at Greenwich High School. During the excavation work in the parking lot behind 
the building, the construction workers discovered unexpected soil conditions. As a precaution, environmental 
testing was conducted.  
 
Initial soil tests have been completed and the results have not revealed any evidence of health hazards. We 
are conducting an additional level of testing and expect the results early next week. By way of reminder, this is 
an active construction site and access is restricted. 
 
While we have not yet received any evidence of a health hazard, we take any potentially adverse 
environmental conditions seriously. In an effort to be proactive, we will conduct environmental testing 
throughout the timeframe of the Greenwich High School MISA project. We will also continue to communicate 
information on the project periodically and/or as necessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sidney A. Freund 
Superintendent 
Greenwich Public Schools 

Havemeyer Building 
290 Greenwich Avenue 

Greenwich, Connecticut 06830-6521 
Tel: (203) 625-7400 

Dr. Sidney A. Freund           Sidney_Freund@Greenwich.k12.ct.us                          
Superintendent of Schools                               
    


